
The much awaited Field Trip 

Students of classes I, II and II were taken to watch 

the 3D movie, ‘The Lion King’ in  I-Max theatre. 

It gave a healthy break from their classroom 

routine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The visual effects, music and the 

captivating story of the movie 

captured their attention.          

 

 

 

Children thorughly enjoyed  watching an 

animation fantasy. It kindled an  interest  in 

them to learn, appreciate and explore the 

nature that connects all living things. 

 


